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Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:

Categories:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. 

 

Dear sir/madam 

  

I would be grateful if you would treat the contents of this email as Solihull MBC’s (SMBC) response to the Dudley 

Dra  Plan consulta"on. 

  

Please note this has been prepared on the basis on the NPPF as it stood during the majority of the consulta"on 

period, ie before the version published 3 days ago.  I am also aware that Dudley MBC have wri*en to SMBC (le*er 

dated 11th December 203) under the duty to cooperate.  This le*er has asked for a response by the 26th January 

2024.  SMBC will use the opportunity to response to the 11/12/23 DtC le*er to poten"ally update its posi"on in light 

of the new NPPF. 

  

In the mean"me SMBC wishes to raise concerns to the Dudley Dra� Plan in its approach to dealing with unmet 

housing and employment land needs.  This is in the following context: 

  

 The Dra  Black County Plan proposed the realise of Green Belt sites in Dudley. 

 The Dra  Dudley Local Plan has drawn back from any Green Belt land releases. 

 There remains unmet need origina"ng from DMBC that is higher than it otherwise would have been due to 

the plan’s approach to not releasing any Green Belt land. 

 It is not clear from the plan what the DMBC’s expecta"ons are for other LPAs in the housing market and 

func"onal economic areas (and beyond) to assist in mee"ng DMBC’s need, par"cularly if the only 

opportunity for the other LPAs to accommodate DMBC’s need is for Green Belt land release in these other 

LPAs (including SMBC). 

  

SMBC welcomes the opportunity to explore these issues in more detail with DMBC through the on-going duty to 

cooperate discussions. 

  

Regards 
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are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Solihull Council unless explicitly stated 

otherwise. Solihull Council may  

monitor the contents of e-mail sent and received via its network, for the purposes of ensuring compliance with its 

policies, procedures and any  

legal obligations. Please note if we receive a request to access information e.g. under the Freedom of Information 

Act or data protection  

legislation, the contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed to third parties. If you would like to learn more about 

how the council uses  

information please refer to the council’s website' 
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